
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
THOMPSONVILLE FIRE DISTRICT #2 

 
 
 

The electors of the Thompsonville Fire District #2 in the Town of Enfield, Connecticut are hereby notified 
that the Board of Fire Commissioners will hold a public hearing Wednesday, April 10th, 2024 at the fire 
station at 35 N. Main Street, Enfield, Connecticut at 7:00 pm, to hear the public input on the following 
matters: 
 

1. Proposed 2024-2025 Fiscal Year Budget 
2. Commissioner Discussion of Proposed 2024-2025 Fiscal Year Budget. 
 

 
Interested persons are encouraged to attend. Copies of the proposed budget will be available on the 
District’s website and at the District’s office at 35 N. Main Street, Enfield, Connecticut as of March 28th,  
2024. 
 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                          Margaret Perry, Chairman B. O. C. 


